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Ladies and Gentlemen, 

 

You were sent the invitation to the 18th session of the working group on tank and vehicle tech-

nology in circular letter RID-20004-CE dated 23 January 2020. 

 

Owing to the pandemic spread of the Corona virus and the resulting travel restrictions for a 

number of delegates, we unfortunately have to postpone this meeting. 

 

We are aware that postponing this meeting will cause each participant an additional adminis-

trative burden and possibly financial costs owing to the cancellations they will have to make. 

However, in view of the risk to health for everybody, we consider this decision to be unavoid-

able. For reasons of solidarity with those delegates who are already subject to travel restrictions 

and our responsibility for every delegate, we are convinced that this is the correct decision to 

take. 

 

As soon as possible, we will set another date for the meeting and send you a new invitation. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
 

Wolfgang Küpper 

(Secretary General) 


